
Sent: Friday, 19 March 2004 5:50 AM
To: FTA, Committee (SEN)
Subject: Sub5

Senate Select Committee on the USFTA,

Please do not let the FTA through.  On balance it will do great harm 
to our economy, to intellectual property rights and to our Medical 
Benefits system.  It is the blunt end of a  most undesirable wedge.

Burwell Dodd
Lolo Houbein, AM




